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Appeal of Steve Minor to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 652 THOMAS AVENUE.

If space is paved, garage will need to be raised. Also, rainwater is absorbed by grass drive at this time.

November 19, 2013

A.J. Neis

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Steve Minor to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 652 THOMAS
AVENUE, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff
and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant until June 1, 2014 for the
driveway to come into compliance by putting in two cement tracks; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.

File #: RLH FCO 13-260, Version: 2

City of Saint Paul Printed on 11/19/2018Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

